From: Stephen Harrison |

Sent: 21 August 2015 08:18

To: Bahadoor, Ro
Cc: _ Pauline Harrison

Subject: Ivy Road Industrial Estate sports bar
Dear Mr. Bahadoor,

I would like to re-iterate those comments made by Gisela Norman. We have only recently
moved into the cottages and have been very disappointed with the general untidiness of the
Sports Club premises area backing on to Ivy Lane School car park. Missing fence panel,
leaking water or something, litter, and most recently my nephew found empty capsules of
nitrous oxide, commonly known as laughing gas. This is not acceptable management control
especially with the school being in such close proximity

Additional noise up to 1 a.m. without strict management control and
soundproofing is unacceptable especially when they are not managing their premises under
the current license agreement.
These views represent both my wife and myself.

Yours sincerely

Stephen and Pauline Harrison,
6, Ivy Road Cottages,
Chippenham,

SN15 1HE

Sent from my iPad

On 20 Aug 2015, at 18:41, Gisela Norman _> wrote:

Dear Mr Bahadoor,

Please see below my objections sent to Cllr Caswill to the proposed licence for the Royal
Sports Bar and Cue Club on the Ivy Road Industrial Estate.

I am deeply concerned at the disturbance that the noise levels will create. I am concerned that
the management of the premises have been dreadful. A fenced partition is frequently broken
or taken out so that users of the sports club can take a short cut. When this happens there is
always debris of cans of beer and other rubbish around the entrance to our cottages, we seen
antisocial behaviour and have found people wandering around our front doors and gardens at
night, it is a dark area with no lighting and feels unsafe!

There has been a flow of water through Ivy School car park that has been there for some
months now. Which again shows me that they management of the site is inadequate.

What will be in place for sound proofing or noise insulation?
I object to this application on the grounds that the noise will be unbearable and the

management of these premises has proven to be highly inadequate. I do not have confidence
that they will be able to manage the noise levels.



Yours sincerely,
Gisela Norman

Gisela Narman

7 Ivy Cottages

Ivy Lane
Chippenham
Wiltshire SN15 1HE



